
 

 

 

 

30th March 2020 

 

Re: House Member Subscriptions 
 
On the 23rd March 2020 at noon the Club was closed for an indefinite period of time due to 
COVID-19.  
 
The Board has introduced a special COVID-19 measure concerning the payment of 
subscriptions. If the Club is shut for a period longer than 14 days due to COVID-19 then the 
subscription year will be extended for the period of closure. For example if the Clubhouse 
re-opens on the 23rd July the subscription year will then commence on the 1st August and 
finish on the 31st July 2021. From that point on and for all years following, the subscription 
year will commence on the 1st August. 
 
The office will be open this week Monday – Friday as normal, to service any subscription 
payment or enquiry. 
 
On behalf of the Board, management and staff we look forward to seeing you at the Club in 
the future. 
 
Stay safe and stay well.  
 
Steve Twigg 
President 
 


